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I’m a native Wisconsinite who retired to Door County in the fall of 2018 after a global 
career in technical sales, marketing, and customer support.  Between the natural 
resources, friendly people, and family close by, Door County was a great place to make 
our new home.   

I was looking to make a difference in the community and meet new friends.  When I heard 
first about 100+ Women Who Care, it was this combination that attracted me.  With 
100+WWC, the impact of my $100 becomes so much more!  It’s a great forum to learn 
about Door County nonprofit services and discuss local challenges while meeting 
extraordinary people. 

The 100+WWC values community input, impact and all philanthropic efforts by members 
and nonprofits.  I’m proud to be one of the women who care. 

 

 

 


